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Negotiating Financial Agreement in East Asia Kaewkamol
Karen Pitakdumrongkit 2015-10-30 Every international
negotiation bears a risk of collapse, as even among
like-minded countries, different players often have
different priorities and interests. This can result in
conflict as states clash over certain agreement details,
and their disputes can escalate and founder the entire
negotiation, missing an opportunity to realize potential
initiatives. However, other circumstances have witnessed
the cases of successful deals. This begets a puzzle:
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What did these states do to salvage their talks and seal
their deals? This book examines East Asian financial
negotiation processes and seeks to explain why some
negotiations are successful despite the risk of
bargaining failure. Using the Chiang Mai Initiative
Multilateralization (CMIM) talks as the case study, the
book analyses how states with little prior experience at
dealing with certain aspects of an agreement manage to
avert negotiation failure and successfully conclude
their final deal. Using extensive archival research, indepth interviews with involved negotiators and experts,
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and process-tracing method, it reconstructs the making
of the CMIM agreement. The multi-country analysis
reveals the roles played by key actors, namely China,
Japan, South Korea, Indonesia, Malaysia, and Thailand,
in shaping the agreement terms. The book goes on to
argue that preventing a stalemate or succeeding in
concluding arrangements like the CMIM is a product of
various strategies and tactics employed by negotiators.
These include employing bargaining strategies and
tactics that help avoid a negotiation deadlock, and
assessing the conditions under which such strategies and
tactics are likely - or unlikely - to achieve the
objective of avoiding bargaining failure. As a study of
East Asian economic negotiation processes, this book
will be of huge interest to students and scholars of
East Asian cooperation and regionalism as well as
finance, international business, international relations
and international political economy.
China's New Governing Party Paradigm Timothy R. Heath
2016-05-23 For the first time since its founding in
1921, the Chinese Communist Party (CCP) has adopted a
new paradigm for its role in China. Abandoning its
former identity as a 'revolutionary party', the CCP now
regards itself as a 'governing party' committed to
meeting the diverse needs of its people and realizing
China’s revitalization as a great power. To enhance its
ability to realize these aims, the CCP has enacted
extensive political and ideological reforms. Central to
that effort are changes to how the party develops and
oversees strategy and policy. Few studies are available
on the CCP's adoption of this new identity and of its
political implications. This book remedies that
oversight by explaining the historic context, drivers,
and meaning of the governing party paradigm. It explains
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how adoption of this paradigm is transforming the
processes through which the CCP develops strategy and
policy. Furthermore, it differs from many other books in
that it is the first to derive its analysis primarily
from the study of authoritative Chinese sources. The
book also provides an extensive array of helpful
references, including chronologies, lists of major
strategy documents, a glossary, and more. Accurately
understanding the CCP's new role as a governing party
requires a firm grasp of how China’s leadership
formulates, documents, and implements strategies and
policies to improve its governance and further the
nation’s rejuvenation. This book provides such valuable
information in one handy volume.
Multidimensional Diplomacy of Contemporary China Simon
Shen 2012-07-10 Multidimensional Diplomacy of
Contemporary China covers the interaction between
China's multidimensional dealings with various parts of
the world in the 21st century. Covering from the ancient
Taoism and a new growing 'harmonious international
order' in the formation of contemporary Chinese foreign
policy, scholars and students studying Chinese politics
and society, Chinese diplomacy as well as international
relations should find this book useful and insightful
for their studies.
Chinese Regionalism in Asia Tiang Boon Hoo 2022-07-29
With globalization on the wane in a world fractured by
growing great power competition, Hoo and McKinney argue
that regionalism is likely to re-emerge as a focal area
of significance and interest in the coming years. In
Asia, how regionalism evolves is inescapably linked to
China’s part in this story. Hoo, McKinney and their
contributors will help readers better understand
regionalism as it is approached, conceived and practiced
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by China. Looking past the conventional attention on the
Belt-Road Initiative, the contributors examine the
evolving perspectives on regionalism within China, the
forms which this regionalism has taken and the
implications for the strategic order in Asia. This
includes a focus on newer architecture such as the
Regional Comprehensive Economic Partnership (RCEP) and
the Asian Infrastructure Investment Bank (AIIB); lesserknown mechanisms such as the Conference on Interaction
and Confidence-Building Measures in Asia (CICA) and the
Lancang-Mekong Cooperation (LMC); and more traditional
ones such as the Shanghai Cooperation Organization
(SCO). A valuable resource for scholars and students of
China’s foreign relations, and of Asian regionalism and
strategic order.
China's Offensive in Europe Philippe Le Corre 2016-05-17
A portrait of China’s new economic passion toward
Europe. For years China’s international investment
interests focused on a search for natural resources in
Africa, Asia, and Latin America. Recently China’s focus
has shifted to Europe as well as the United States, and
to new fields as diverse as real estate, energy,
hospitality, transportation, and heavy industry. Chinese
foreign investment is expected to grow throughout Europe
in the years to come. For instance, the financial crisis
centered in Greece and the fall of the euro have helped
China and some of its corporations create a new
partnership within the European Union, working to expand
the country’s power through finance and infrastructure.
China’s Offensive in Europe studies the trends, sectors,
and target countries of Chinese investments in Europe.
It looks at cases of outbound investment trajectories
and journeys by some key Chinese private and state-owned
companies. It also takes a look at European perceptions
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of China, a country with a very different history and
very different traditions from the Western world.
Philippe Le Corre and Alain Sepulchre examine how
China’s presence in Europe can serve as a benchmark to
other developed economies—especially the United States,
which is also seeing a rise in Chinese investments.
After Engagement Jacques deLisle 2021-04-20 From
cooperation to a new cold war: is this the future for
today’s two great powers? U.S. policy toward China is at
an inflection point. For more than a generation, since
the 1970s, a near-consensus view in the United States
supported engagement with China, with the aim of
integrating China into the U.S.-led international order.
By the latter part of the 2010s, that consensus had
collapsed as a much more powerful and increasingly
assertive China was seen as a strategic rival to the
United States. How the two countries tackle issues
affecting the most important bilateral relationship in
the world will significantly shape overall international
relations for years to come. In this timely book,
leading scholars of U.S.-China relations and China’s
foreign policy address recent changes in American
assessments of China’s capabilities and intentions and
consider potential risks to international security, the
significance of a shifting international distribution of
power, problems of misperception, and the risk of
conflicts. China’s military modernization, its advancing
technology, and its Belt and Road Initiative, as well as
regional concerns, such as the South China Sea disputes,
relations with Japan, and tensions on the Korean
Peninsula, receive special focus.
China-Russia Security Relations : Strategic Parallelism
Without Partnership Or Passion? Richard Weitz 2008
New Dynamics Between China and Japan in Asia Guy Faure
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2010 This book is a study of ties between China and
Japan and their Asian counterparts. It does not
therefore directly treat bilateral relations between
these powers, as these already constitute the subject of
many other studies. A lengthy perspective has been taken
into account in order to recall past legacies, some of
which are still painfully contentious, and to record
evolutions in attitudes and strategies vis- -vis Asian
countries.
Confronting Terrorism M. Maroof Raza 2009 The attacks on
Mumbai on 26 November 2008 brought home to Indians the
full horror of terrorism. It also brought home, quite
literally, the change in the contemporary face of war.
War today is no longer confined to battle fields; it is
right here. How is India equipped to deal with this
menace which has been described as an 'ultramodern, and
a very traditional, conspiracy'? In this collection of
essays, nine eminent experts-strategic analysts and
military historians-examine, among other issues, the
capacity of India's police and paramilitary forces to
deal with well-equipped, meticulously planned terror
attacks, the army's ability to transform its 'reactive
mode' to a more proactive approach and the complex
dynamics of the nuclear terror threat. And, the big
question, if elements within the Pakistani establishment
are involved in the threat to India, what is the most
effective way for the Indian state to respond? This
collection illuminates one of the most burning issues
facing Indians today.
China’s Foreign Policy Andrea Benvenuti 2022-05-16 This
volume explains China’s foreign policy from the
perspective of its historical recovery after 1949 and
the country’s subsequent rise as a great power,
including its transformation into a global power. It
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also illuminates how China has, in tandem with its rise,
developed an increasing array of political, economic,
‘sharp power’ and military capabilities that is helping
it to further its increasingly expansive foreign policy
objectives. The volume examines two key questions: What
have been the implications of China’s rise for its
foreign policy? And how has an increasingly powerful and
confident China used a range of foreign policy
instruments to pursue its expanding national interests
in Asia and beyond? The volume is divided into three
parts, covering the conceptualization and drivers of
China’s foreign policy, China’s relations with the
world, and the instruments of China’s foreign policy,
namely its economic power, military capabilities and its
‘sharp power’ manipulation of information and
relationships. It will be of interest to academics,
students and researchers interested in understanding
China’s role in world politics.
Asia's New Geopolitics Michael R. Auslin 2020-04-29 The
Indo-Pacific is fast becoming the world's dominant
region. Now, as it grows in power and wealth,
geopolitical competition has reemerged, threatening
future stability not merely in Asia but around the
globe. China is aggressive and uncooperative, and
increasingly expects the world to bend to its wishes.
The focus on Sino-US competition for global power has
obscured &“Asia's other great game&”: the rivalry
between Japan and China. A modernizing India risks
missing out on the energies and talents of millions of
its women, potentially hampering the broader role it can
play in the world. And in North Korea, the most
frightening question raised by Kim Jong-un's pursuit of
the ultimate weapon is also the simplest: Can he control
his nukes? In Asia's New Geopolitics: Essays on
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Reshaping the Indo-Pacific, Michael R. Auslin examines
these and other key issues transforming the Indo-Pacific
and the broader world. He also explores the history of
American strategy in Asia, from the 18th century through
today. Taken together, Auslin's essays convey the
richness and diversity of the region: with more than
three billion people, the Indo-Pacific contains over
half of the global population, including the world's two
most populous nations, India and China. In a riveting
final chapter, Auslin imagines a war between America and
China in a bid for regional hegemony and what this
conflict might look like.
Global Trends 2040 National Intelligence Council 2021-03
"The ongoing COVID-19 pandemic marks the most
significant, singular global disruption since World War
II, with health, economic, political, and security
implications that will ripple for years to come." Global Trends 2040 (2021) Global Trends 2040-A More
Contested World (2021), released by the US National
Intelligence Council, is the latest report in its series
of reports starting in 1997 about megatrends and the
world's future. This report, strongly influenced by the
COVID-19 pandemic, paints a bleak picture of the future
and describes a contested, fragmented and turbulent
world. It specifically discusses the four main trends
that will shape tomorrow's world: - Demographics-by
2040, 1.4 billion people will be added mostly in Africa
and South Asia. - Economics-increased government debt
and concentrated economic power will escalate problems
for the poor and middleclass. - Climate-a hotter world
will increase water, food, and health insecurity. Technology-the emergence of new technologies could both
solve and cause problems for human life. Students of
trends, policymakers, entrepreneurs, academics,
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journalists and anyone eager for a glimpse into the next
decades, will find this report, with colored graphs,
essential reading.
International Law Relating to Islands Sean D. Murphy
2019-03-25 This monograph considers the application of
general rules of international law to islands, as well
as special rules focused on islands, notably Article 121
of the UN Convention on the Law of the Sea. Such rules
have been applied in several landmark cases in recent
years, including the International Court of Justice’s
judgments in Territorial and Maritime Dispute (Nicaragua
v. Colombia), and arbitral awards in the Chagos Marine
Protected Area Arbitration (Mauritius v. United Kingdom)
and the South China Sea Arbitration (Philippines v.
China). Among other things, this monograph explores: the
legal concepts of “islands”, “rocks” and “low-tide
elevations”; methods of securing sovereignty over and
the maritime zones generated by islands; islands and
historic titles, bays and rights; problems of
delimitation in the presence of islands; legal issues
arising from changes in islands over time (notably from
climate change); and contemporary techniques for
resolving disputes over islands.
Terrorism and Insurgency in Asia Benjamin Schreer
2019-04-01 The rise of the Islamic State since 2014 has
led to the re-emergence of terrorism as a serious
security threat in Asia. Coupled with the ongoing
terrorism and insurgency challenges from both radical
religious extremists and also ethno-nationalist
insurgencies, it is clear that some parts of Asia remain
mired in armed rebellion despite decades of nationbuilding. While the situation in Afghanistan and
Pakistan has obviously deteriorated, there is also a
growing terrorist challenge, on top of armed
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insurgencies, in other parts of Asia. A common theme in
armed rebellions in the region has been the lack of
legitimacy of the state and the presence of fundamental
causes stemming from political, economic or social
grievances. Addressing rebellion in the region thus
requires a comprehensive approach involving
transnational co-operation, addressing fundamental
grievances, and also the use of more innovative
approaches, such as religious rehabilitation and
reconciliation programmes.
Japan, China, and the Growth of the Asian International
Economy, 1850-1949 Kaoru Sugihara 2005-03-24 Modern
Asian economic history has often been written in terms
of Western impact and Asia's response to it. This volume
argues that the growth of intra-regional trade,
migration, and capital and money flows was a crucial
factor that determined the course of East Asian economic
development. This book represents some of the best work
of the modern school of Japanese economic history.
North Korean Foreign Relations in the Post-Cold War Era
Samuel S. Kim 1998 This book examines the changing face
of North Korea's foreign policy and how its leaders deal
with the rest of the world, in the light of its altering
political and economic conditions.
The Third World Beyond the Cold War Louise Fawcett
1999-04-01 The Third World Beyond the Cold War presents
an overview of the changes brought about in Third World
countries since the end of the cold war. The book does
so in two ways: by highlighting major areas of change in
the Third World, and using regional case-studies as a
meas of islating changes specific to certain regions.
The themes chosen by the editors—economics, politics,
security—are not, of course, exhaustive, but are broadly
interpreted so as to encompass the major areas of change
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among Third World countries. The regional casestudies—Asia-Pacific, Latin America, South Asia, Africa,
the Middle East—were selected to bring out both the
themes and the diversity of experience. The essays,
written by leading scholars in the field of
International Relations, caters for a variety of
constituencies: those who seek the `big picture' in
understanding the Third World in International
Relations, those who look for general patterns,
explanations, and trends in Third World politics, and
those who seek up-to-date information and analysis on
the progress of different regions.
Hong Kong in the Shadow of China Richard C. Bush
2016-10-11 A close-up look at the struggle for democracy
in Hong Kong. Hong Kong in the Shadow of China is a
reflection on the recent political turmoil in Hong Kong
during which the Chinese government insisted on gradual
movement toward electoral democracy and hundreds of
thousands of protesters occupied major thoroughfares to
push for full democracy now. Fueling this struggle is
deep public resentment over growing inequality and how
the political system—established by China and dominated
by the local business community—reinforces the divide
been those who have profited immensely and those who
struggle for basics such as housing. Richard Bush,
director of the Brookings Institution’s Center on East
Asia Policy Studies, takes us inside the demonstrations
and the demands of the demonstrators and then pulls back
to critically explore what Hong Kong and China must do
to ensure both economic competitiveness and good
governance and the implications of Hong Kong
developments for United States policy.
Contentious Integration Chien-peng Chung 2016-05-13 The
Asian-Pacific is now one of the most important regions
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in the global system, where the interplay of integrative
economic, geo-political and sociocultural processes
provide increasing scope for regional leadership to be
exercised, particularly by China and Japan. This book
studies the relationship between the People's Republic
of China and Japan as the basis of the construction and
maintenance of economic and security arrangements in
this region. It explains how these arrangements have
been challenged by the occasionally testy ties between
these two major Asian powers and explores their dynamic
interactions in promoting their own agenda and
ambitions, and obstructing that of the other's in
contending for leadership of East Asia. In so doing, it
highlights the complex interdependence and
competitiveness of China and Japan, with careful
observation from the United States. This book provides
practical guidance for foreign policymaking in China,
Japan and the United States, and makes theoretical
inferences for the study of Sino-Japanese relations,
regional integration and international relations
generally.
The Clash of Civilizations and the Remaking of World
Order Samuel P. Huntington 2007-05-31 The classic study
of post-Cold War international relations, more relevant
than ever in the post-9/11 world, with a new foreword by
Zbigniew Brzezinski. Since its initial publication, The
Clash of Civilizations and the Remaking of World Order
has become a classic work of international relations and
one of the most influential books ever written about
foreign affairs. An insightful and powerful analysis of
the forces driving global politics, it is as
indispensable to our understanding of American foreign
policy today as the day it was published. As former
National Security Adviser Zbigniew Brzezinski says in
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his new foreword to the book, it “has earned a place on
the shelf of only about a dozen or so truly enduring
works that provide the quintessential insights necessary
for a broad understanding of world affairs in our time.”
Samuel Huntington explains how clashes between
civilizations are the greatest threat to world peace but
also how an international order based on civilizations
is the best safeguard against war. Events since the
publication of the book have proved the wisdom of that
analysis. The 9/11 attacks and wars in Iraq and
Afghanistan have demonstrated the threat of
civilizations but have also shown how vital
international cross-civilization cooperation is to
restoring peace. As ideological distinctions among
nations have been replaced by cultural differences,
world politics has been reconfigured. Across the globe,
new conflicts—and new cooperation—have replaced the old
order of the Cold War era. The Clash of Civilizations
and the Remaking of World Order explains how the
population explosion in Muslim countries and the
economic rise of East Asia are changing global politics.
These developments challenge Western dominance, promote
opposition to supposedly “universal” Western ideals, and
intensify intercivilization conflict over such issues as
nuclear proliferation, immigration, human rights, and
democracy. The Muslim population surge has led to many
small wars throughout Eurasia, and the rise of China
could lead to a global war of civilizations. Huntington
offers a strategy for the West to preserve its unique
culture and emphasizes the need for people everywhere to
learn to coexist in a complex, multipolar,
muliticivilizational world.
Revising U.S. Grand Strategy Toward China Robert D.
Blackwill 2015-04-01 Robert D. Blackwill and Ashley J.
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Tellis argue that the United States has responded
inadequately to the rise of Chinese power. This Council
Special Report recommends placing less strategic
emphasis on the goal of integrating China into the
international system and more on balancing China's rise.
The San Francisco System and Its Legacies Kimie Hara
2014-11-20 In September 1951, Japan signed a peace
treaty with forty-eight countries in San Francisco; in
April 1952, the treaty came into effect. The San
Francisco Peace Treaty is an international agreement
that in significant ways shaped the post–World War II
international order in the Asia-Pacific. With its
associated security arrangements, it laid the foundation
for the regional structure of Cold War confrontation:
the "San Francisco System" fully reflected the strategic
interests and policy priorities of the peace
conference’s host nation, the United States. The treaty
fell far short of settling outstanding issues in the
wake of the Pacific War or facilitating a clean start
for the "post-war" period. Rather, critical aspects of
the settlement were left equivocal, and continue to have
significant and worrisome implications for regional
international relations. This book examines the key
developments of the contentious political and security
issues in the Asia-Pacific that share a common
foundation in the post-war disposition of Japan,
particularly the San Francisco Peace Treaty. These
include both tangible and intangible issues, such as
disputes over territories and "history" problems. Taking
the San Francisco System as its conceptual grounding,
the authors examine how these issues developed and have
remained contentious long after the San Francisco
arrangements. To provide bases for producing solutions,
the chapters offer comprehensive accounts that explain
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and deepen our understanding of these complex regional
issues and the San Francisco System as a whole. By
closely and systematically examining the legacy and
various ramifications of the San Francisco System, this
fascinating book adds to our understanding of current
and growing tensions in the region. As such, it will be
of great interest to students and scholars of Asian
studies, history, international relations and politics.
Japan’s Arduous Rejuvenation as a Global Power Victor
Teo 2019-04-08 This open access book assesses the
profound impact of Japan’s aspirations to become a great
power on Japanese security, democracy and foreign
relations. Rather than viewing the process of
normalization and rejuvenation as two decades of
remilitarization in face of rapidly changing strategic
environment and domestic political circumstances, this
volume contextualizes Japan’s contemporary international
relations against the longer grain of Japanese
historical interactions. It demonstrates that policies
and statecraft in the Prime Minister Shinzo Abe’s era
are a continuation of a long, unbroken and arduous
effort by successive generations of leaders to preserve
Japanese autonomy, enhance security and advance Japanese
national interests. Arguing against the notion that
Japan cannot work with China as long as the US-Japan
alliance is in place, the book suggests that Tokyo could
forge constructive relations with Beijing by engaging
China in joint projects in and outside of the AsiaPacific in issue areas such as infrastructure
development or in the provision of international public
goods. It also submits that an improvement in JapanChina relations would enhance rather than detract JapanUS relations and that Tokyo will find that her new found
autonomy in the US-Japan alliance would not only accord
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her more political respect and strategic latitude, but
also allow her to ameliorate the excesses of American
foreign policy adventurism, paving for her to become a
truly normal great power.
Cultural Realism Alastair Iain Johnston 2020-05-05
Cultural Realism is an in-depth study of premodern
Chinese strategic thought that has important
implications for contemporary international relations
theory. In applying a Western theoretical debate to
China, Iain Johnston advances rigorous procedures for
testing for the existence and influence of "strategic
culture." Johnston sets out to answer two empirical
questions. Is there a substantively consistent and
temporally persistent Chinese strategic culture? If so,
to what extent has it influenced China's approaches to
security? The focus of his study is the Ming dynasty's
grand strategy against the Mongols (1368-1644). First
Johnston examines ancient military texts as sources of
Chinese strategic culture, using cognitive mapping,
symbolic analysis and congruence tests to determine
whether there is a consistent grand strategic preference
ranking across texts that constitutes a single strategic
culture. Then he applies similar techniques to determine
the effect of the strategic culture on the strategic
preferences of the Ming decision makers. Finally, he
assesses the effect of these preferences on Ming
policies towards the Mongol "threat." The findings of
this book challenge dominant interpretations of
traditional Chinese strategic thought. They suggest also
that the roots of realpolitik are ideational and not
predominantly structural. The results lead to the
surprising conclusion that there may be, in fact, fewer
cross-national differences in strategic culture than
proponents of the "strategic culture" approach think.
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China’s Trade Policy on International Air Transport
Chrystal Zhang 2020-08-10 This book is a
political–economic analysis of China’s transformation to
become a global aviation power. It aims to identify the
driving forces that have shaped China’s ever-evolving
international air transport policy direction and goals
in the past four decades and further determines how and
to what extent these driving forces have shaped China’s
considerations and strategies when executing its policy
goals through bilateral air services negotiations. The
findings reveal that China’s international air transport
policymaking has remained in the domain of the country’s
aviation regulator, which has enjoyed an exclusivity to
exercise its power on the air transport sector. The book
argues that China’s international air transport policy
direction is in alignment with the country’s overall
strategic mission and its goal is set to support the
country’s endeavour to realise the “China dream.” It
concludes that factors at all levels interact with each
other with a far-reaching impact on the country’s policy
direction and goal setting; however, these factors are
constrained by time and circumstances. The book is a
must-read for a wide array of audiences, including, but
not limited to, scholars and industry professionals who
have an interest in China’s political economy,
policymaking, international trade, government behaviour,
corporate political activities, air transport, aviation
liberalisation, and bilateral negotiations.
Managing Global Risks in the Urban Age Yee-Kuang Heng
2016-03-03 The first full-length exposition of what it
terms a global city-global risks nexus, this volume
crosses disciplinary boundaries to draw upon research
from Security Studies; Geography; Sociology; and Urban
Studies. Innovative in its approach integrating theories
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about Global Cities with those positing a Global Risk
Society, Yee-Kuang Heng positions this research in the
midst of two concurrent global trends that will gain
more significance in coming years. The world is
experiencing the consequences of not only rapid
globalisation, but also urbanization. In 2008, the UN
declared that more than half the world’s population was
now urban. At the same time, highly connected global
cities like New York, London, Tokyo and Singapore also
face rapidly spreading global risks such as pandemics
and financial crises. Unique in developing a typology of
global risks that threaten a global city like Singapore,
beyond its Asian focus, the book also draws out thematic
and policy lessons pertinent to other global cities.
’Global cities’ do not simply materialize. They are
dependent on a range of stakeholders at various levels
that produce and re-produce its command and control
capabilities, in the face of global risks. Singapore’s
experiences managing global risks in the financial;
aviation; and maritime domains are common concerns
shared by many countries and cities that have, or aspire
to develop, similar critical infrastructure.
China's Foreign Policy Debates Liqun Zhu 2010 This
Chaillot Paper analyses internal debates on China's
foreign policy that have taken place over the past
decade. It is framed around three core concepts and
based on an analysis of articles, books and commentaries
published by prominent Chinese scholars in the field of
international relations. The three concepts, shi,
identity and strategy, respectively refer to the general
context wherein China's foreign policy is formulated and
conducted, China's identity in international society,
and China's national goals and values.
Domestic Politics, International Bargaining and China's
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Territorial Disputes Chien-peng Chung 2001-09-27 This is
a groundbreaking analysis of China's territorial
disputes, exploring the successes and failures of
negotiations that have taken place between its three
neighbours, namely India, Japan and Russia. By using
Roberts Putnam's two level game framework, Chung relates
the outcome of these disputes to the actions of domestic
nationalist groups who have exploited these territorial
issues to further their own objectives. By using firstclass empirical data and applying it to existing
theoretical concepts, this book provides a detailed
account of China's land and maritime border disputes
that is both clear and accessible.
China's Multilateral Co-operation in Asia and the
Pacific Chien-peng Chung 2010-06-24 Explores the
meaning, scope and repercussion in the drive that a
rising China has for institutionalizing multilateral
cooperative processes in the Asia-Pacific region, the
extent to which its actions are motivated by concerns of
politics, economics or security, and the obstacles it
faces for so doing.
Sorry States Jennifer Lind 2011-08-15 Governments
increasingly offer or demand apologies for past human
rights abuses, and it is widely believed that such
expressions of contrition are necessary to promote
reconciliation between former adversaries. The postWorld War II experiences of Japan and Germany suggest
that international apologies have powerful healing
effects when they are offered, and poisonous effects
when withheld. West Germany made extensive efforts to
atone for wartime crimes-formal apologies, monuments to
victims of the Nazis, and candid history textbooks; Bonn
successfully reconciled with its wartime enemies. By
contrast, Tokyo has made few and unsatisfying apologies
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and approves school textbooks that whitewash wartime
atrocities. Japanese leaders worship at the Yasukuni
Shrine, which honors war criminals among Japan's war
dead. Relations between Japan and its neighbors remain
tense. Examining the cases of South Korean relations
with Japan and of French relations with Germany,
Jennifer Lind demonstrates that denials of past
atrocities fuel distrust and inhibit international
reconciliation. In Sorry States, she argues that a
country's acknowledgment of past misdeeds is essential
for promoting trust and reconciliation after war.
However, Lind challenges the conventional wisdom by
showing that many countries have been able to reconcile
without much in the way of apologies or reparations.
Contrition can be highly controversial and is likely to
cause a domestic backlash that alarms—rather than
assuages—outside observers. Apologies and other such
polarizing gestures are thus unlikely to soothe
relations after conflict, Lind finds, and remembrance
that is less accusatory-conducted bilaterally or in
multilateral settings-holds the most promise for
international reconciliation.
The China-Japan Border Dispute Tim F. Liao 2016-03-09
Crossing disciplinary boundaries, this volume offers a
rare forum for a serious analysis of the territorial
dispute over the Diaoyu/Senkaku Islands between China
and Japan. To understand the complexity of the dispute
and to find peaceful solutions, we must reach beyond the
confines of a single discipline and perspective. The
volume deconstructs conflicting perspectives on the two
sides of the dispute. Territorial disputes often become
symbolic expressions of nationalistic rivalries,
particularly as political claims for territories
escalate and economic competition for resources between
contentious-integration-post-cold-war-japan-china-relations-in-the-asia-pacific-rethinking-asia-and-international-relations

countries intensifies. Cutting through the political
rhetoric on both sides of the controversy and bringing
together a group of eight scholars from the disciplines
of history, international relations, law, political
science, and sociology, this book analyzes the relevant
history, international law, multilateral relations,
political agendas, and social and collective memory, to
shed light on this difficult dispute. Taken together,
the chapters of the book propose short-term, mediumterm, and long-term peaceful solutions for going beyond
the impasse of the current territorial dispute.
China’s Grand Strategy Andrew Scobell 2020-07-27 To
explore what extended competition between the United
States and China might entail out to 2050, the authors
of this report identified and characterized China’s
grand strategy, analyzed its component national
strategies (diplomacy, economics, science and
technology, and military affairs), and assessed how
successful China might be at implementing these over the
next three decades.
China and Cybersecurity Jon R. Lindsay 2015 "Examines
cyberspace threats and policies from the vantage points
of China and the U.S"-War with China David C. Gompert 2016-07-05 A Sino-U.S.
war could take various, and unintended, paths. Because
intense, reciprocal conventional counterforce attacks
could inflict heavy losses and costs on both sides,
leaders need options and channels to contain and
terminate fighting.
Middle Powers and the Rise of China Bruce Gilley
2014-09-10 China’s rise is changing the dynamics of the
international system. Middle Powers and the Rise of
China is the first work to examine how the group of
states referred to as “middle powers” are responding to
11/13

Downloaded from vstecssingapore.com on August 10, 2022
by guest

China’s growing economic, diplomatic, and military
power. States with capabilities immediately below those
of great powers, middle powers still exercise influence
far above most other states. Their role as significant
trading partners and allies or adversaries in matters of
regional security, nuclear proliferation, and global
governance issues such as human rights and climate
change are reshaping international politics.
Contributors review middle-power relations with China in
the cases of South Korea, Malaysia, Thailand, Indonesia,
Australia, South Africa, Turkey, and Brazil, addressing
how these diverse nations are responding to a rising
China, the impact of Chinese power on each, and whether
these states are being attracted to China or deterred by
its new power and assertiveness. Chapters also explore
how much (or how little) China, and for comparison the
US, value middle powers and examine whether or not
middle powers can actually shape China’s behavior. By
bringing a new analytic approach to a key issue in
international politics, this unique treatment of
emerging middle powers and the rise of China will
interest scholars and students of international
relations, security studies, China, and the diverse
countries covered in the book.
The Shock of America David Ellwood 2012-07-19 An
ambitious, original book describing a century of Europe
coping with America: its inventions, personalities,
films, armies, business, and politics. These decades
reveal how much emotional energy Europeans invested in
finding their own ways to reconcile tradition and
modernity under the pressure of the ever-evolving
American challenge.
Handbook of US–China Relations Andrew T.H. Tan
2016-08-26 This Handbook addresses the key questions
contentious-integration-post-cold-war-japan-china-relations-in-the-asia-pacific-rethinking-asia-and-international-relations

surrounding US–China relations: what are the historical
and contemporary contexts that underpin this complex
relationship? How has the strategic rivalry between the
two evolved? What are the key flashpoints in their
relationship? What are the key security issues between
the two powers? The international contributors explore
the historical, political, economic, military, and
international and regional spheres of the US–China
relationship. The topics they discuss include human
rights, Chinese public perception of the United States,
US–China strategic rivalry, China’s defence build-up and
cyber war.
Risk State Sebastian Maslow 2016-03-03 The increase of
new complex security challenges and the heightening
significance of a diverse array of actors has
simultaneously posed a challenge to traditional
perspectives on international relations and foreign
policy and created an opportunity for new concepts to be
applied. Conventional explanations of Japan’s foreign
policy have provided us with theoretically predetermined
understandings and fallacious predictions. Reformulating
risk in its application to the study of international
relations and foreign policy, this volume promises new
insights into the analysis of contemporary foreign
policy in East Asia and Japan’s post-Cold War
international relations in particular.
Renminbi Internationalization Barry Eichengreen
2015-02-11 Meet the next global currency: the Chinese
renminbi, or the "redback." Following the global
financial crisis of 2008, China's major monetary policy
objective is the internationalization of the renminbi,
that is, to create an inter-national role for its
currency akin to the international role currently played
by the U.S. dollar. Renminbi internationalization is a
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hot topic, for good reason. It is, essentially, a window
onto the Chinese government's aspirations and the larger
process of economic and financial transformation. Making
the renminbi a global currency requires rebalancing the
Chinese economy, developing the country's financial
markets and opening them to the rest of the world, and
moving to a more flexible exchange rate. In other words,
the internationalization of the renminbi is a monetary
and financial issue with much broader supra-monetary and
financial implications. This book offers a new
perspective on the larger issues of economic, financial,
and institutional change in what will eventually be the
world's largest economy.
China's Asia Lowell Dittmer 2018-02-23 This balanced and
deeply informed book provides a comprehensive account of
China’s Asia policy since the Cold War. Lowell Dittmer

contentious-integration-post-cold-war-japan-china-relations-in-the-asia-pacific-rethinking-asia-and-international-relations

traces the PRC’s policy toward its Asian neighbors in
the context of the country’s move from a developing
nation to a great power, capable of playing a role in
world politics commensurate with its remarkable economic
rise. The author considers China’s bilateral relations
with Russia, Central Asia, South and Southeast Asia, and
Australia. Each of these relationships is also viewed in
terms of China’s rivalry with the United States, which
has viewed China’s rise with admiration tinged with a
certain foreboding. Thus, Dittmer employs a triangular
analysis to understand Beijing’s attempt to expand in
Asia while at the same time deterring Washington’s
interference. Reframing the international relations of
Asia in a thought-provoking and informed manner, this
important book presents a panoramic view of the dynamics
at work on all sides of China.
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